
 

      Christmas Blessings... Wishing you a renewed sense  

of wonder this Christmas as the story is retold and the           

miracle is remembered once again.  Best Wishes to all!           

       Lorie-Gay 

2013 

Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year to All ... 
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PARENTS CHRISTMAS DRAW Dec. 6th 

Ballet Exam RAD Deadline - 

Dec. 3rd. Please let Reception 

Desk know if you are not doing 

Exam. 

Pick up 2nd hand shoes 

that did not sell before Xmas. 

Deadline for this was October 

30th. 

Please check Lost and 

Found for missing items. 

It is time to return the 
ADAPT Talking Tapes and 

CD’s. Please do this ASAP. 

Still keep CDTA medal CD’s 
and RAD Ballet Exam tapes. 

Make sure your child is 

measured before the 

Christmas Break. 

 

  

 
 

Congratulations to all 

exam students. 
 

2012 Child Fitness Tax 

Receipts will only be 

issued to Parents’s who 

have paid all Regular 

Fees as of Dec. 30, 

2012.Studio closed 

Mon. Dec. 10th til New 

Year. 
  

 

 

Important dates: 
Last Character Friday before Xmas - Dec.7th 

Last week of classes -  

 Monday, Dec. 3rd 

 Tuesday,  Dec . 4th 

 Wednesday,  Dec. 5th 

 Thursday,  Dec. 6th 

Regular Classes return - 

  THURSDAY, JAN. 3rd 

  MONDAY, JAN. 7th 

  TUESDAY, JAN. 8th 

  WEDNESDAY, JAN. 9th 

CDTA CLASSES FOR JANUARY -  

Friday, January 4, 11, 18 

Set Lessons - Saturday the 12th, 19th  

 
 

This past week was difficult with the passing of my father n’law. I would like to 

thank you all the for the support we received. My sincere thanks to those who 

sent cards, flowers and baking. I do believe there are angels among us. 

 

Thank you to all who danced out this week and volunteered time to perform. 

 

 


